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I live in Eugene and I am opposed to losing the mail in option for voting.  Many 

elderly and disabled are unable to vote in person.  Lines of people hundreds and 

thousands long invites elderly and disabled to suffer while waiting for their turn.  

Mailed in paper ballots can be counted and recounted which is old fashioned but has 

been less problematic.  Vote counting otherwise has been manipulated in this 

country.  


